
Spring Meeting at Harborne Golf Club 
 11th May 2016 

  
After an inch of rain overnight at Harborne Golf Club, the green staff worked from dawn to prepare the course 
for the Warwickshire Golf Captains four ball better ball Spring Meeting with a shot gun start at 13:30 hours on 
Wednesday 11th May 2016. 
  
The Captain of Harborne Golf Club, David Higson welcomed 88 Warwickshire Golf Captains prior to the start. 
  
The threat of rain did not deter the Warwickshire Golf Captains from playing some excellent golf with four scores 
of 38 stableford points, one of 39 points and the winners with 43 points. Mike Hughes and George Whitehouse 
from Harborne Golf Club were the winners and received the silver salvers to be held and engraved, replica 
salvers to keep and £75 each to be spent in Harborne professional’s shop. 
  
A tasty meal was enjoyed by all and served in a professional manner. 
  
The Captain of Warwickshire Golf Captains, Graham Pielow, proposed the toast to the Warwickshire Golf 
Captains and the President of Warwickshire Golf Captains, John Butler, presented the prizes. George Whitehouse 
thanked the Club for preparing the course and a most enjoyable day. 
  
David Williamson  
Hon Secretary 
 

WGC Captain Graham Pielow starts the Spring Meeting proceedings 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



WGC President John Butler with Nearest the Pin winner Chris Gibson from Robin Hood GC 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

John Butler with 3rd place winners Pat Callaghan and Ian Salmon from Leamington & County GC  with 38 points 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

John Butler with 2nd place winners Paul Martin and Duncan Snook from Rugby GC with 39 points 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 



 
John Butler with 1st place winners Mike Hughes and George Whitehouse from Harborne GC with 43 points 

 


